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COMING EVENTS 
 

May 2nd—6th 
Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 2 
PTSO Meeting 5:15 

May 6 
Mrs. White’s Mother’s Day Tea—1:00 PM 

May 13 
1st Grade field Trip to Animal Adventure 

Park 
May 16 

Kindergarten Field Trip to Clemens Center 
May 17 

Vehicular Career Fair 
May 18 

Parent Title Planning Meeting 
4:30 PM at TIS 

May 19 
Field Day 
May 20 

Rain Date—Field Day 
May 24 

Rain Date—Vehicular Career Fair 
May 24 

O’Dell Class Field Trip 
May 27 

Community Day 
June 1 

Kindergarten Field Trip to Bucktail 
June 3 

First Grade Field Trip to Mt. Pisgah 
June 7 

Second Grade Move-Up Day 
June 9 

Inservice Day—No School 
June 10 

Last Day for Students 
High School Graduation 

Kindergarten:  Jackson K., Sarina K., Charlotte K., Liam S., 
Logan M., Macksim K. 
    

First Grade:  Elli W., Legend W., Camdyn B., Stassi Q., 
Delaney C. 
 

Second Grade: Rana V., Marlee F., Damien M., 
Max D., Holden L., Kayla C. 

“Croman in Blue” for Child Abuse Awareness and Prevention  
 

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month.  This is an annual 
observance in the United States dedicated to raising awareness and  

preventing child abuse.  



PERFECT ATTENDANCE FOR THE 1st & 2nd TRIMESTER 
 

Layla A., Brody B., Kaydee C., Brynne E., Judy E., Genevieve H., Lawrence H., 
Camden H., Corbyn H., Emma K., Hailey M., Taylor S., Mason S., Brooklynn V., 

John W., Shane W., Grayson W. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

W.R. CROMAN ATTENDANCE RECOGNITION 
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Croman faculty and staff 
wore purple on April 21 in 

support of our military   
children.   

 

Purple Up! Day is an opportunity 
for our schools to visibly show our 
support and thank our military 
children for their strength and sac-
rifice.  We know that military 
children will move, on average, 
six to nine times    during a school 
career. Although it’s not easy, 
they are able to adapt to change. 
They have a level of kindness and 
compassion that shines through 
whenever they are in a room.   
 
It was an honor to show our sup-
port to our military families, thank 
you to all of you for your families 
service. 



Kindergarten Program—Baby Beluga! 
Miss Warriner and Mr. Shields (student teacher) led the Kindergarten 
classes in a fun program.  Students did a great job with their poems 
and songs: “Shake My Sillies Out”, “Brush Your Teeth”, “Down by the 
Bay”, and “Baby Beluga”.  Great job kids! 
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Mrs. Berdine’s class reading 
to Mr. Zeller’s class 
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Egg Hunt 

& Celebrations 


